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 Alexis Zegerman OBJNOT2016/1596/P 11/05/2016  10:09:37 We live directly behind Healey Street on Grafton Crescent. We have major concerns that permission 

for a mansard roof on this side of Healey Street will set a precedent for the whole terrace, leaving the 

houses on Grafton Crescent with restricted light and a sense of enclosure/entrapment. There is little 

distance between the houses on Grafton Crescent and Healey Street, and we ask for what light we have 

to be protected. We understand that a number of applications for mansard roofs have been submitted 

for this side of the street, and we urge the council to think wisely about the quality of life and light for 

those of us who live directly behind Healey Street.
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